Green Oaks Golf Club

December 25,2004

From the Manager's Desk

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!

I hope everyone enjoyed Christmas got all the things you wanted, and enjoyed time with your family and friends. My wife and I were able to spend Christmas day with one of my sons, his wife and my two grandsons. That is always a special present for me.

We will continue the sale through the end of the year, so if you didn't get all the golf things you wanted, come check out our Pro Shop. Shirts, balls, shoes, towels, and hats are on sale along with a few wedges and putters.

As we get ready to start a new year, I would like to thank all the volunteers for making this a great place to play golf and a great place to work. I would especially like to thank the Board for their continued support, the tournament committee, and LOGO for all the hard work they do. I would also like to thank the great people I work with. Wayne, Virginia, Greg, Travis, Kelli, Gina, and Shirley make my job a lot easier and a whole lot more fun.

Sam				
•••••	•••••	•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	••			

FROM THE SUPERINTENDENT

Thanks to all the volunteers who helped cover and uncover the greens the last couple of weeks. It is quite a chore to say the least. Hopefully in the future, we will not have to scramble to get that job done. The Board has authorized me to hire some people when necessary to cover and uncover greens.

From the Board

Ladies and Gentlemen, we have had a good year. Our membership has played the yo-yo on us, but with the outstanding funds management of Sam and the steady progress Wayne and his crew have made on the course, we are looking forward to a better year. If you see Sam or Wayne, stop by and say hello and thank them for the fine job they have done.

As for the Board, in April, we will have our annual membership meeting and you the members, will be electing three new board members. Please start planning, let Sam know if you would like to run for a position on the Board. This has always been a members club and you own as much of it as any other member.

Have a Safe and Happy New Year.